
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Feb 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

As you may have heard already, the Hong Kong mask-wearing mandate will be removed, beginning 
tomorrow. This announcement applies to schools, including KJS.  

  

We are very excited at the prospect of being able to connect with one another using simple facial 
expressions, such as smiling. We also acknowledge and respect the choice that everyone has to 
continue to wear a mask if they so choose. 

  

Kind regards, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


